
  

MAKING A DIFFERENCE AWARD 
TO 

The Concordia Family 

Presented this 18th day of January, 2022 ~ Middletown, New Jersey  

FOR 

Mayor Tony Perry 

donating over $4,000 to the Middletown Township Fire Department through your first annual 
Middletown Luminaria Night fundraiser. With your dedicated and impressive teamwork, you 
successfully ignited our community spirit and raised nearly a total of $11,500 that was divided 

between two important causes: our all-volunteer fire department and Middletown Helps Its 
Own. Thank you for spearheading this beautiful initiative during the holiday season and for 

lighting both the hope in our hearts and the pathways of our neighborhoods.  

THE MIDDLETOWN TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE PRESENTS THE 


